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What Employers Need to Know as Immigration Changes Heat
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In a co-authored article published in HR Professionals Magazine, David Jones and Marc Trocinski

explain some of the immigration changes that employers could expect to experience under the

Biden administration. They start by explaining the new comprehensive immigration bill called the

U.S. Citizenship Act of 2021, and they point out several areas of potential action that the Biden

administration is pushing forth.

To read the article visit HR Professionals Magazine.
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